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September 13, 2005

Gary Wedmore, President
Carpenters Ind. LU 8
2071 Highway 95, &
Bullhead City, AZ 861:42

Re: - (e

Dear Gary Wedmore:

This office has recently completed an andit of Carpenters Local 897 undsr the Compliance Audii Program

(CAP j 1o dstermine vour organization’s compliance with the provisions of the Labor-Management
Reporting and Disclosure Act of 1959 (LMRDA). As discussed during the exit interview with Financial
Secretary Frank Hawk on September 2, 2003, the following problems were disclosed during the CAP.

The matters listad below are not an exhaustive list of all possible problem areas since the audit conducted

was limited In scope.

hackup documentation for severa ¥

credit card purchases at hotels and for air fares purchased via the internef. The union agreed 1o obtain
backup documents for all credit card purchases in the future, and to print out and maintain receipts for.

purchases transacted on the internet. 1 suggested that the urion request the bank to provide backs of
cancelled checks, or obtain a checking account at a bank that provides copies of both fronts and backs of

all checks,

I want to extend my personz! appreciation to you and your s ring
this compliance audit. If we can be of any assistanes in the ) “Tr >ase do not h;*s.z
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